
Co-Responder Outreach 
Alliance Retreat

CROA and the University of Washington School of Social Work are hosting Washington State’s annual 
co-response teams retreat on April 19th at the Center for Urban Horticulture in Seattle. The event will 
draw dozens of fire and police co-response teams from throughout the state, along with policy makers 
and providers who support these programs. The Retreat will have an incredible line-up of local and 
national co-response experts who will be providing skills-based training and restorative practices. This 
will be a great opportunity to learn from, and network with, those in the co-response field.

CROA is in the process of becoming tax-exempt through the IRS, and until our EIN is established, we are only requesting pledges 
from our sponsors. Invoices will be sent in the summer of 2024. Thank you for supporting us during this pivotal stage of our growth.

Questions? Please contact CROA Managing Director Vanessa Martin at Director@croawa.org.

www.croawa.com

Sponsorships will support CROA and are available at three different levels:

Platinum 
Sponsor

$5,000 
(one opportunity)

Silver 
Sponsor

$3,500
(two opportunities)

Bronze 
Sponsor

$2,500

• Recognition as exclusive host of opening keynote and April 18th reception

• Sponsorship/recognition throughout conference

• 3 conference registrations

• Logo on retreat program

• Logo placement on conference website

• Attendee list provided one week prior to conference

• Exhibit table

• Recognition as co-host of lunch

• Shared logo on all lunch reception signage

• Sponsorship/recognition throughout conference

• 2 conference registrations

• Logo on retreat program

• Logo placement on conference website

• Exhibit table

• Sponsorship/recognition throughout conference

• 2 conference registrations

• Logo on retreat program

• Logo placement on conference website

• Exhibit table

NOT AVAILABLE




